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January 30, 2018

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR
No.. 2018-10

TO g ALL PROVINCIAL GOVERNORS, CITY MAYORS, MUNICIPAL
MAYORS, DILG REGIONAL DIRECTORS, AND OTHERS CONCERNED

SUBJECT : SIMPLIFIED CONFIRMATION OF GOOD FINANCIAL
HOUSEKEEPING PASSERS

Starting January 2018, the DILG shall no longer issue individual Good Financial
Housekeeping (GFH) Certificate for every local government unit. Instead, the list of LGUs
which passed the GFH criteria, during or after the governance assessment period, will be
posted in the DILG website as an official reference for accessing other national program
windows based on specific program guidelines.

The said list of GFH passers shall be verified, managed, and updated on a weekly basis
as necessary, by the Local Governance Performance Management Division of the Bureau of

Local Government Supervision.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.
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